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The Record in Bergen County, N.J., shared the experiences of second-year 
Professional & Technical Communication student Michelle Gerson in an 
article that appeared on Saturday, April 2.  Reporter Abigail Leichman 
followed along as Michelle participated in the many facets of campus life at 
RIT. To read the article click on the following url: 
http://www.bergen.com/page.php?qstr=eXJpcnk3ZjczN2Y3dnFlZUVFeXk2
NTYmZmdiZWw3Zjd2cWVlRUV5eTY2NzMzMzQmeXJpcnk3ZjcxN2Y3dnFl
ZUVFeXk3 


